
 

 

 

6 August 2019 

 

Elk Petroleum Ltd (Administrators Appointed) 

ACN 112 566 499 (EPL) 

As previously announced, on 15 May 2019, Jason Preston and Barry Kogan were appointed Joint and Several 

Voluntary Administrators of EPL. 

Resignation of Director 

The Administrators advise that on Wednesday, 31 July 2019, Russell Krause submitted his resignation as Director of 

EPL.  

Contact details and further information 

Any available additional information will be uploaded to the McGrathNicol website as it becomes available.  

Further enquries 

For all further enquiries please contact: 

Adam Cutler 

Email: elk@mcgrathnicol.com 


